


   

 

Page 2 of 2 

 

 
 
 
Psychologists make an important contribution to the sentencing process.  However, there is limited systemic 
information sharing with professions about their contribution to this process, including opportunities for mutual 
quality improvement, education, and practice-informed research.   
 
To enable a meaningful contribution to this review, the APS encourages the Council to consider holding a 
briefing/discovery session with professional bodies, including the APS, to ensure that there is a shared understanding 
of the current situation and to identify and workshop the key issues relevant to this review. 
 

 
  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Dr Zena Burgess, FAPS FAICD 
Chief Executive Officer 
 




